Genevieve Hastwell

From:

Sent: Friday, 15 December 2017 3:10 PM

To: Annie Leung

Cc: DPE PS Portal Support Mailbox

Subject: Mirvac DAs Locomotive Workshops

Attachments: RTBU RMA Submission Mirvac DA Locomotive Workshops.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms Leung,
Re: Mirvac DA’s Locomotive Workshops: SSDA 8517 and SSDA 8449

Please find attached the Rail, Tram and Bus Union, Retired Members Association( RTBU RMA)
submission in response to the proposed Development Applications submitted by Mirvac Pty Ltd.

The RTBU RMA objects to the proposed redevelopment.

The RTBU RMA agrees to the terms of the privacy statement as requested and also agrees to its
submission being made public.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries regarding this matter.

Yours Sincerely,





